
OREGON PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 
INTEROFFICE CORRESPONDENCE 

 
 
DATE:  August 14, 2023 
 
TO:   File through Marc Hellman 
 
FROM:  Laurel Anderson 
 
SUBJECT: Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink, OR. Docket No PL 221/Advice Letter 

No. OR 2023-003-PL Revises the Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC 
Price List, grandfathers three, four, and five-year term plans for CenturyLink 
Line Volume Plan with a proposed effective date of July 1, 2023 

 
I have reviewed this filing and recommend that an acknowledgement letter be sent. The 
filing was submitted on June 28, 2023, with a proposed effective date of July 1, 2023. 
 
With this filing, Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC proposes to grandfather its 
three, four, and five-year term plans for CenturyLink Volume Plan effective July 1, 2023. 
 
This filing complies with all applicable laws, rules, and Commission orders. The filing 
was submitted at least one day prior to its effective date therefore this filling complies 
with the requirements of ORS 759.175 and Section 8aii of CenturyLink’s Price 
Plan. This filing also complies with OAR 860-032-0020(15)(a) (grandfathering of 
services), and OAR 860-032-0020(8) (abandonment of services). 
 
It is requested that this filing become effective July 1, 2023. 
 


